
In a year of unprecedented challenges at the global 
level and a year of many achievements at a local 
level, the Rozelle Interchange Project took the 
opportunity to recognise how extremely fortunate 
we are to be in the position we are in, both as a 
project and as a nation. 

While we have been very fortunate, there are many 
children, parents, families and individuals coming 
to terms with very different circumstances than 
they had this time last year. 

With over 32,000 children who are in need this 
year, not to mention their families, the Rozelle 
Interchange Project took the time to raise money 
and donate gifts to give back to those who have 
had a particularly tough year with the fallout from 
the global pandemic.

The Project partnered with three local charities, 
supporting The Smith Family foundation with a toy 
and book appeal, the Balmain-based PCYC and 
Harding Miller Education Foundation.

To encourage our teams to give back, the Project 
pledged to match the first 200 gifts donated with 
a $50 donation to PCYC Balmain and The Harding 
Miller Education Foundation

With a huge collaborative effort from staff, the 
community, subcontractors, our Independent 
Certifier, and Transport for New South Wales, 
we raised $53,000 for the two local charities - 
PCYC Balmain and The Harding Miller Education 
Foundation. Additionally over 800 gifts were 
donated across our sites for The Smith Family’s 
Toy and Book Appeal going out to disadvantaged 
Australian children this Christmas.

Through the kindness support and collaboration of 
everyone involved, we have been able to support 
those who need it most.

Rozelle Gives Back: 
Charity Gift Drive

https://vimeo.com/488377579

